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Comments: I oppose the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster Project for the following reasons:

 

1.  The Sandias are a magnificent place to experience nature from a close distance to Albuquerque. I buy a

yearly pass and frequent the Sandias for birding and hiking. Surely there must be other better locations for

mechanized coaster entertainment. There is only one natural Sandias. 

2.  The coaster project would bring more traffic. The Sandia road is already heavily travelled. A new project would

squeeze more traffic into an already taxed area.  Taxed for resources to police the area,  taxed for fire danger,

taxed for speeding, taxed for animal people interactions and etc.  

 

Than you. 

 


